
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the Capital Public Radio Relocation project in fiscal year 2024. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Capital Public Radio, Inc., located at 7055 Folsom 

Blvd, Sacramento, CA 95826. The funding would be used for the acquisition, construction, 

reconstruction, or installation of a public broadcasting facility and other improvements. The 

project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Capital Public Radio provides a critical 

public service for free to all including updating the public during ongoing emergencies. 

Expanding the broadcast capabilities of Capital Public Radio will increase this public benefit.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doris Matsui  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


